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153 gloucester av

nw1 8la

nw1 8la

04/08/2017  10:50:322017/4396/T COMMNT edward boujo i would urge the council to refuse and reject the application for the tree to be removed.

the tree is beautiful and can be viewed by the public from both Sharpleshall street and 

Primorese mews and therefore have a TPO.

Furthermore  trees should be preserved wherever possible, particularly in the light of the Air 

Quality threat from NOX and particulate pollution at present facing Camden.

kind regards
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